
Student
Artwork 
Submissions

SUBMISSIONS DUE 
NO LATER THAN 
Midnight
March 23, 2021

The Santa Clara County Office of Education is seeking visual
art submissions from Santa Clara County K-12 students for

the upcoming Bilingual/Multilingual Learner Advocacy Month
Virtual Celebration on April 22, 2021.

For more information contact 
Keysha Doutherd | 408-453-4345 | kdoutherd@sccoe.org 

or visit https://www.sccoe.org/sclis/events/Pages/MNMIdStudentArtContest.aspx

The purpose of this contest is to bring awareness 
to the impact that students have within their 
communities and to build a culture of respect and 
inclusiveness. Students selected to exhibit their 
work will be required to submit a video introducing 
themselves and their artwork for inclusion in the 
virtual celebration.

THEME: Self Identity: Maximizing My Potential




